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MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  All Regional Medical Laboratory, Inc. (RML) Clients 
  
From:  Regional Medical Laboratory, Inc.  
  Patti Loykasek, HTL, QIHC (ASCP), Immunology Manager 
  Gerald Miller, PhD, Chief of Immunology 
 
Date:  April 25, 2017 
 
Subject:   1,25 Dihydroxy Vitamin D  
 
 
Regional Medical Laboratory (RML) is pleased to announce the addition of 1,25 Dihydroxy 
Vitamin D test to our in-house testing menu. Our new platform uses the same technology as 
the reference laboratory; therefore, there will be no changes in specimen type, reference 
ranges, CPT code or billing.    
 
Please be aware of the updated LOINC code listed below: 
 

• LOINC code is changing from 1649-3 to 62290-2 
 
In-house testing will begin on April 24, 2017. 
 
A livewire has been sent to all interfaced clients as an aid for building tests in client computer 
systems.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, contact Dr. Gerald Miller 918-744-2553 or Patti Loykasek 
918-744-3117. 
 


